
22nd June 2023 – First Draft Presentation 
 
Members Present: Mary Pluquet, Sue Peace, Peter Miller, Bret Hallworth, Michael Noble, John 
Dunne, John Barber. 
 
Apologies: Jason Kirk, Charlotte Cook, Peter Hudson, Caryl Hudson. 
 
The Working Group members briefly introduced themselves to Ian. 
 
Ian Poole presented distributed copies of the First draft of the Westerfield Neighbourhood Plan 
and presented it to the members of the Working Group in attendance.  Online copies were 
available for those not in attendance. 

 
Ian took us through the draft page by page, explaining the content and inviting comments. 
 
It was agreed all Working Group members should read the draft Plan and prepare feedback.  
This should be brought to the next meeting, for discussion. The feedback would then be emailed 
to Ian by Mary for him to prepare the second draft of the Plan. 
 
It was agreed the date of the feedback meeting would be 4th July. This would allow the second 
draft of the Plan to be presented to the Parish Council for sign off at a meeting in August 
convened for this purpose. 
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